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Welcome to Fortis Academy

Fortis Family

Hello to all our new Year 7s and welcome to our

brand new Transition newsletter which will give

you lots of information to help you get ready

for September. 

The newsletter will be updated every week so you

know exactly what’s going on. If you have any

questions please email us and we’ll get back to

you.

What’s New?
Hello, Mrs Shingles here, your new Director of
Year. It’s been really nice meeting lots of you

over the past few weeks. Don’t worry if I haven’t
visited your primary school yet, we are trying to

visit you all before you arrive in September.
Next week I’ll  be going to Barr View and

Greenholm so hopefully I’ll see you there 
(with a few goodies!)

All About You!
Your new form tutor would love to know more about you so
please fill in the Microsoft Teams form below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=48aZkktFFECRk1vXiMa8-iOjx8YgZz1JtVMHNHe5gXxUM1JDRDU2N1MwQ1dOWThUMFFIQVRNUFU4WC4u

